
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

A huge thanks to everyone who supported us with 

the Christmas Fayre and the Christmas quiz. We 

raised an incredible amount of £174.74!! All this 

money will be going in our fund pot for the Garden 

renovations. 

Congratulations to the winners of our 

Christmas quiz: 

Rowan Appleby, Ann Mould and Annemarie 

Sweet 

We will be in contact 

 

CHRISTMAS 2024 

 

Apologies to parents for not uploading any pictures 

of what we have been doing; But I can assure you we 

have been super busy making lots of special gifts and 

memorabilia for each child’s family.   The children 

have really got into the Christmas spirit, singing lots 

of Christmas songs and dancing.  

We have also had a special guest come in for a 

Christmas treat for the children which was kept a 

secret. Johnny G the entertainer we had back in the 

summer came in and the children really engaged and 

joined in with the magic show; they have spoken 

about it lots in the setting since. We hope they have 

come home talking about it too, especially about 

Tony the Tortoise.  

 

Reindeer Run 

At the beginning of December, we started our 

little walks around the village getting our steps in 

for the reindeer run which supports the Dorothy 

House charity. Children have been wearing their 

antlers and singing Christmas songs on their way 

round the village, if you see us, please give us a 

big wave and say Hello…   

Please return sponsor forms by weds 18th 

December.  

 

 
We would like to wish everyone a fantastic 

Christmas and a Happy New Year 

From everyone at Little Discoveries -

Nunney. 

Merry Christmas 

            


